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7th October 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Harvest Service, Wednesday 12th October 

 

We would like to invite you to join us for our celebration of harvest at St Mary’s Church on Wednesday 12th 

October, 10am. 

 

We will be celebrating harvest with artwork, poems and songs, readings from Dragonfly Class and a 

message from Reverend Mark.  

 

Donations of food and dried goods will be collected for Taunton Food Bank. If you would like to donate 

items please bring them with you to the church where they will be blessed and taken to the Foodbank. Our 

school vision is that all children, families and the community experience ‘life in all its fullness.’ We believe 

that during harvest time we can do a little bit to help those in need in our community.  

 

To find out more about the amazing work the foodbank does, please visit https://taunton.foodbank.org.uk/ 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Dakin 

 

Deputy Headteacher 
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